
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents following a ResCom meeting 
 

          10
th

 February, 2017 

                              Bistro Billing System  
 

Dear fellow residents, 

Over recent weeks at the social evening in particular, many people complained about the 

delay in getting their bill following their supper. 

 

To this end the catering committee discussed the matter with Reef Caterers and a new 

system has now been tried and will be instituted henceforth. Reef Caterers know who 

booked and so they can now prepare the meal bill in advance and provide it to you early 

in the evening for payment at your convenience.  

 

Should you then have the dessert or coffee you will receive and additional bill at the end 

of the evening. 

 

This will speed up the system and allow you to leave when it suits you. 

 

 

Best regards,  

Graham Langmead 

Chairman of ResCom 

Unit 66 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Together let’s make EVERGREEN the village of our dreams” 
*ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairman Robin Slogrove & Hennie du Preez; Social Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson ; 

Catering vacant; Environment Hennie du Preez; Security Tess Sleigh; Governance Derek Schuurman; Finance Cecil Fann; Healthcare: 

Atholie Preacher;  Projects Basil Bold: Communication Graham Langmead.   

+ManCom representatives from ResCom are Chairman and the Deputy Chairman 


